
Symons Recreation Complex 

Natatorium Board Minutes February 8, 2021 

 
The Natatorium Board met virtually via Webex on February 8, 2021 at 7:00 pm. The following people were in 

attendance: Marty Brewer, Chad Cosgrove, Tim Gottschall, John Cler and John Collins.  Administrator Langreck and Tracy 

Gobin was also present.   

1. Call to Order-   Tim Gottschall called the meeting to order at 7:03pm.  Roll call was called, board members in 

attendance: Tim Gottschall, John Cler, John Collins, Chad Cosgrove, Marty Brewer.   

2. Proof of Notification-  Proof of Notification was met, per Gobin.  

3. Approve Agenda- Chad Cosgrove made a motion to approve the agenda. John Cler seconded.  The motion 

carried. 

4. Approve Minutes – Gottschall approved the minutes from the January 11th, 2021 meeting.  The motion carried. 

5. Approve Bills for February – Invoices were presented in the amount of $1,622.89.  John Cler made a motion to 

pay the monthly bills.  Chad Cosgrove seconded the motion.  The motion carried.  

6. Budget Overview -  Gobin stated there was a surge of people coming back in late January.  Memberships are 

increasing with the new year compared to December 2020.  Attendance is increasing as well compared to the 

previous month.  Memberships and attendance are still not what they were prior to COVID, but we are on the 

right track at increasing memberships and attendance.  Gobin stated she is looking forward to seeing the 

February numbers as the first part of February seems to be busier than January.  

7. Director’s Position-  Administrator Langreck presented two documents: a timeline for the hiring of the director’s 

position and the current job description for the Director’s position.     John Collins made a motion to proceed 

with the hiring of a full time Director for Symons Recreation Complex following the proposed timeline.  John Cler 

seconded.  The motion carried.  Marty Brewer made a motion to approve the job description of the Director’s 

positon at Symons Recreation Complex.  John Cler seconded.  The motion carried.  

8. Interim Director’s report – Gobin stated Symons is hosting the Symons Triathlon challenge again this year.  

During the month of February participants have a month to complete the mileage of a Triathlon.  Last year 42 

people participated and this year there are 48 people registered.  Log rolling is proceeding well and able to 

maintain social distancing protocols.   Symons is partnering with UWP-Richland Seasonal Activities class to use 

the facility for a couple of weeks due to the cold weather outdoors.   

9. Future Agenda Items -  Collins would like to have an update from the County Health Department on when 

Symons is able to increase their numbers in the facility  

10. Schedule Next Meeting- March 8, 2021 virtually via Webex and in person in the County Board Room.  

11. Adjourn—John Cler made a motion to adjourn at 7:36pm.  John Colllins seconded.  The motion carried. 


